
Date 
 
Dunham Lake Property Owner’s Association     
P.O. Box 304, Highland, Michigan   48357 
 
Dear DLPOA Board: 
 
I am sending this letter to acknowledge receipt of an encroachment letter.  My 
encroachment (describe here) has been resolved and I will follow the rules of the 
Common Area Management Policy in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lot Owner 
 
 


